
Fenxiang Chen 

Dear MS Steen 
​  

My name is Fenxiang chen and I am a participant in the Consumer directed personal 
assistance program.I am writing to express my deep concern and frustration over the forced 
transition LLC(PPL).I have two consumers in PPL.One is 15 hours in one week,other is 12hours 
in one week,so total is 27 hours in one week,I work 27 hours,but PPL just pay me 13 hours,PPL 
stole me wages from June 19 2025 to now , I call the customer service to figure out,but they 
never solve the problem.PPL stole my money.I hope you can help me get it back. Thank you!                                   
​ Sincerely.                                                    ​  
 
My name Fenxiang Chen 
My address is 138-57 63rd AVE Flushing NY 11367.                                         
My phone number 917-815-4090.         ​  
My email is fenchen1028@icloud.com 


